
  Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 

School Council Meeting 29.11.23 
Amelia met with Miss Atkinson today to discuss the notes from the last 

meeting. 

Miss Atkinson would like the school council representatives to write letters to 

local businesses.  She would like some professionals to build our knowledge of 

careers available and give us a greater understanding of the roles they are 

providing every day. 

This started a discussion amongst school council representatives at the meeting.  

Many of the children felt that their parents did interesting jobs and may also 

be interested in talking to the students in school.   

It was agreed that this may also need a letter home to encourage parents to 

come forward and talk informally about their professions. 

 

Most of the representatives present volunteered to help with the letters.  Mrs 

Pinchin will chat with Mrs Dobson and arrange for this to happen a s a p. Possibly 

a lunchtime would be put aside to complete these. 

 

Jacob will arrange dates with Miss Atkinson for further feedback sessions 

throughout the year and get these in her diary. 

 

Mrs Pinchin explained that School Council had been allocated a job at the Xmas 

Fair (as they had expressed an interest in helping) 

We will be helping with the making and sale of Reindeer food. 

All school council representatives (from Yr3-6) would be able to check in with 

Mrs Pinchin at the fair and volunteer to help for a short while.  This should 

provide a constant stream of helpers throughout the evening. Mrs Pinchin 

stressed that parents must sign their children in and sign out from the stall 

with Mrs Pinchin. 

 

A discussion followed around ideas for later in the Year: 

Pin the school council badge on the Westy! 

A collection for the Food Bank before Xmas (Mrs Pinchin to ask Miss Atkinson 

as a lot of requests had been made of parents recently) 

Fun Run (in the summer) 

Scooter ramps in the playground for OPAL. 

Afternoon Tea with a care home (or a games afternoon) – this could be early 

next year to brighten up the January/February dreary afternoons 

 

 

 



 

 

 

NEXT MEETING 

 WEDNESDAY, 13th DECEMBER, AT 2.30 P.M. 

    

 


